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I oppose HB 3382.  Ports and related industries associated with our water ways do 

need to demonstrate compliance with state and local land use laws and require 

oversight in order to make sure citizens and our resources are not compromised by 

industrial "improvements."  Sincerely, Martha Bergman 


